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Since December 2019, University Mennonite congregation has been helping to support a Good 
News Seminary lecturer, Rachel Pauline Aikins, as she completes requirements to obtain a 
doctoral degree. She is a single mother of 2 sons in college and a daughter in high school. Her 
area of research is “the role and contribution of Inter/Nondenominational churches to world 
Christianity with special concentration on Ghana.” Through email exchanges, she shares freely 
of her faith and expresses deep gratitude for the support UMC has provided. 
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